FMBC COVID-19 Exit Procedure

We are thankfulto God to haveyoujoin usin-person for Sunday Worshipin
the sanctuary. We hope you have enjoyed a safe and spirit-filled worship
experience and we look forward to a time when we can all gather again
with fewer limitations.

As we prepare to safely and efficiently move from Worship Service to
Sunday School, we ask that you kindly observe the following guidelines:

» We ask that you continue to observe physical distancing
guidelines and refrain from gathering in crowds.

e If you have a need to follow-up with another member
following service, please do so once outside so we can
prepare the sanctuary for Sunday School.

* If you intend to join us for Sunday School in the sanctuary,
please remain in your seat.

* If you are preparing to leave the sanctuary at this time, we ask
that you stand in place and the ushers will signal you to the
identified point of egress at the appropriate time.

* If you have any questions, please see an Usher as they are on-
hand to assist you through this new process.




